| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|--|
| Sent: | Thursday, February 28, 2019 12:51 PM |
| То: | OOP FOI PREM:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-90978 Records Due March 6 2019 |

No records

From: OOP FOI PREM:EX
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 12:07 PM
To: LP PO Executive Office <LPPOEO@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>; LP PO Deputy Minister <LPPODM@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>; LP
Premiers Vancouver Office <LPPVO@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2019-90978 Records Due March 6 2019

Hello,

Please see the below request and please let me know by March 6th whether or not you have any records:

Canvassed: All Staff

Relating to the Lobbyist Registry showing lobbying of the Office of the Premier, and Ministries of Labour, Energy and Petroleum, Jobs and Transportation, on behalf of SNC-Lavalin: Any documents relating to this lobbying by consultant lobbyist Richard Prokopanko and Sam Boutziouvis of SNC-Lavalin, including but not limited to correspondence, material presented to or arising from meetings, including but not limited to minutes, emails, or information/briefing/decision notes.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 11/01/2018 To 12/31/2018) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

If you think that the search for records will take you over 1 hour and/or the total volume of records will exceed 100 pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings Victoria BC V8W 9E1 Phone: (250) 387-2987

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|--------------|---|
| Sent: | Friday, February 22, 2019 3:33 PM |
| То: | OOP FOI PREM:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-91060 Records Due March 7, 2019 |
| Attachments: | NR |

See records for this request attached.

From: OOP FOI PREM:EX
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 11:31 AM
To: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX <Jon.Robinson@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2019-91060 Records Due March 7, 2019

Hi Jon,

Please see the request below and please let me know by <u>March 7th whether or not you have any records</u>. Please PDF records into this folder:

Z:\Government\FOI\OOP-219-91060 - Jon all sent Jan 2019

Please let us know if you need any help with PDF'ing these records.

To PDF records:

- Shift and up arrow to select emails (batches of about 100-150 emails at a time)
- File, Print, change printer to Adobe PDF
- Save in LAN folder

Records of any and all emails, text messages, BBMs, slack messages, and WhatsApp messages – excluding attachments - sent from Jon Robinson.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 01/01/2019 To 01/31/2019) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

Amanda Shortt, Executive Administrative Coordinator

Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings Victoria BC V8W 9E1 Phone: (778) 974-5747

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|--|
| Sent: | Wednesday, February 20, 2019 9:14 AM |
| То: | OOP FOI PREM:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-90316 Records Due January 25, 2019 |

s.13

Jon

From: OOP FOI PREM:EX
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 4:13 PM
To: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX <Jon.Robinson@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-90316 Records Due January 25, 2019

Hi Jon,

Thanks so much for providing this records. Wondering if you would be able to provide a harms review for the attachment or do you think a consult with each ministry would be necessary?

Thanks so much for your help!

Alison

From: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX
Sent: January 11, 2019 4:01 PM
To: OOP FOI PREM:EX <<u>OOP.FOI@gov.bc.ca</u>>
Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-90316 Records Due January 25, 2019

I do not have a more recent or up-to-date version of the document than the version already provided in the email attached from June 25, 2018.

Jon

From: OOP FOI PREM:EX
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 3:51 PM
To: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX <<u>Jon.Robinson@gov.bc.ca</u>>
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2019-90316 Records Due January 25, 2019

Hello Jon,

Please see the request below and please let me know by <u>January 25</u> whether or not you have any records:

Canvassed: Jon Robinson

A copy of the most recent version of the mandate tracking spreadsheet seen in the email from Jon Robinson on June 25, 2018, subject; updated version attached.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 06/01/2018 To 01/11/2019) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

If you think that the search for records will take you over 1 hour and/or the total volume of records will exceed 100 pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Amanda Shortt, Administrative Assistant Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings Victoria BC V8W 9E1

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|------------------------------------|
| Sent: | Tuesday, February 19, 2019 5:10 PM |
| То: | Chandler, Alex FIN:EX |
| Subject: | Re: CleanBC Follow Up |

Thanks Alex. Very helpful.

Jon

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 19, 2019, at 4:52 PM, Chandler, Alex FIN:EX <<u>Alex.Chandler@gov.bc.ca</u>> wrote:

The change to the Climate Action subvote year over year relates to funding for the transitional incentive for cement industry that has run its course.

To see the funding increase related to the initiatives detailed on page 17 (Table 1.8) you would have to look at individual inistry Budgets – not all the initiatives are delivered by the Ministry of Environment and Climate Change Strategy –

For instance: Cleaner Transportation is primarily EMPR -\$90M in 2019/20 for Clean Energy Vehicle Program Expansion \$3m over three years to develop Zero-emission vehicle standard \$5M to be invested by TRAN (through BC Transportation Financing Authority) in charging stations for rest stops. \$6M over three years by TRAN for support of active transportation options.

Let me know if you need more - I am happy to help in any way I can

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|---|
| Sent: | Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:10 AM |
| То: | OOP FOI PREM:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-90685 Records Due February 20, 2019 |

No records

From: OOP FOI PREM:EX
Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 5:06 PM
To: LP PO Executive Office <LPPOEO@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>; LP Premiers Vancouver Office <LPPVO@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2019-90685 Records Due February 20, 2019

Hello,

Please see the below request and please let me know by February 20th whether or not you have any records:

Canvassed: All Executive Staff

Any and all documents from the Premier's office related to the suspension of the clerk and sergeant-at-arms.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 11/01/2018 To 02/01/2019) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings Victoria BC V8W 9E1 Phone: (250) 387-2987

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|--------------------------------------|
| Sent: | Wednesday, February 13, 2019 7:50 AM |
| То: | Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX |
| Subject: | Re: Staff Briefing - CGL and LNG |

Yes I would like to attend. Thanks for organizing

Sent from my iPhone

> On Feb 12, 2019, at 9:10 PM, Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX <Melissa.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

>

> Good evening,

>

> EMPR's new ADM for LNG Canada Implementation has put together a briefing presentation on the current state of the project, information about permitting, compliance & enforcement, the regulatory structure etc. It's focused on the construction and includes timelines.

>

> I thought it may be a good idea to host a meeting in my office on Friday morning - maybe around 10.

>

> I have included you plus Issues Managers because a lot of these items cross different ministries and I think it could be a good forum for questions and answers. If you think there are others that should be included tell me.

>

> Let me know what you think and if you are interested.

>

> Sent from my iPhone

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|------------------------------------|
| Sent: | Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:45 AM |
| То: | Nash, Amber PREM:EX |
| Subject: | Re: Clean bc meeting today |

Thanks!

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 12, 2019, at 9:44 AM, Nash, Amber PREM:EX <<u>Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca</u>> wrote:

Done. It's in the oak room. Updated invite to all.

From: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX
Sent: February 12, 2019 9:44 AM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX <<u>Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca</u>>
Subject: Re: Clean bc meeting today

No. If you could please find a room that would be great! Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 12, 2019, at 9:21 AM, Nash, Amber PREM:EX <<u>Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca</u>> wrote:

Hi,

Understand you set up this meeting for 12:15pm? Just checking if you confirmed a meeting place for it? It's not in calendar and I'll book one if you haven't already.

Amber Nash, Executive Coordinator Office of the Premier Mobile: 778-584-3330

From: Sent: To: Subject: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX Monday, February 11, 2019 12:38 PM Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX Accepted: Meeting: Tim/Jon R

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|---|
| Sent: | Friday, February 8, 2019 1:12 PM |
| То: | OOP FOI PREM:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Call for Records OOP-2019-90804 Records Due February 22, 2019 |

No records

From: OOP FOI PREM:EX
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 10:37 AM
To: LP PO Executive Office <LPPOEO@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>; LP Premiers Vancouver Office <LPPVO@Victoria1.gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2019-90804 Records Due February 22, 2019

Hello,

Please see the below request and please let me know by February 22nd whether or not you have any records:

Canvassed: All Executive Staff

Provide copies of all communication between Andrew Weaver and the Premier or their staff

Please note this would include communication between Office of the Premier and Andrew Weaver's staff

(Date Range for Record Search: From 12/01/2018 To 01/31/2019) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings Victoria BC V8W 9E1 Phone: (250) 387-2987

From: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 1:09 PM To: 'Katie Shaw'; Mark Rabin RE: Mark Rabin - Portable Electric & Jon Robinson, Director Policy & Priorities Premier's Subject: Office

Is it possible to push this until later in the day Monday (4pm?) or to Tuesday?

My apologies, but an 11am meeting came up that I cannot miss.

Best,

Jon

-----Original Appointment-----From: Katie Shaw <kshaw@globalpublic.com> Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 5:29 PM To: Katie Shaw; Robinson, Jon PREM:EX; Mark Rabin Subject: Mark Rabin - Portable Electric & Jon Robinson, Director Policy & Priorities Premier's Office When: Monday, February 11, 2019 10:30 AM-11:15 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). Where: Suite 740 - 730 View Street - GPA Office

Hi Jon

Does it work for you to come to our offices or would you prefer somewhere else?

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|---|
| Sent: | Thursday, February 7, 2019 9:06 AM |
| То: | Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX |
| Subject: | Re: Request for Meeting on Feb 8th at 1pm |

Yes no problem

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 7, 2019, at 8:48 AM, Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX < Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

Hi Jon,

Will was wondering if your office would be available for the meeting to take place in? If not I will reach out with the meeting location after Tim confirms his availability.

Thanks,

Charly Leverman AA Ministry of Transportation 250-387-1978

From: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX
Sent: February 6, 2019 3:10 PM
To: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX <<u>Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca</u>>
Cc: Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX <<u>Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Howlett, Tim GCPE:EX
<<u>Tim.Howlett@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Waters, Leah TRAN:EX <<u>Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca</u>>
Subject: Re: Request for Meeting on Feb 8th at 1pm

2 works for me.

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 6, 2019, at 3:04 PM, Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX <<u>Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca</u>> wrote:

Would 2pm work? I'm in another working group at 1pm.

From: Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 3:04 PM To: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX <<u>Jon.Robinson@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Howlett, Tim GCPE:EX <<u>Tim.Howlett@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX <<u>Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca</u>> Cc: Waters, Leah TRAN:EX <<u>Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca</u>> Subject: Request for Meeting on Feb 8th at 1pm

Good afternoon,

Will is wondering if you are all available to meet this Friday, February 8th at 1pm for 30mins? He is technically flexible all afternoon so if 1pm does not work please feel free to reach out with an alternative time.

Kind regards,

<image001.png>

Charly Leverman Administrative Assistant to the Honourable Claire Trevena Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure Main: 250 387 1978 Email: <u>Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca</u>

**Please note: This email message, including attachments, is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain legally privileged information. Any unauthorized use, distribution, disclosure or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify sender by return email and delete all copies

From: Sent: To: Subject: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX Tuesday, February 5, 2019 9:17 AM Gibbs, Robb GCPE:EX Accepted: Final Review

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|---|
| Sent: | Monday, February 4, 2019 1:51 PM |
| То: | Hockin, Amber PREM:EX; Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX; Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX; Oreck, Mira PREM:EX; Humphrey, Brent PREM:EX; Gillezeau, Rob FIN:EX; Finn, Heather GCPE:EX; Lloyd, Evan GCPE:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Budget Steering Comm. Mtg |

Agenda:

Chairs of various budget groups report/update to Chief of Staff on activities:

- Rob/Jon (report on final content)
- Heather/Brent/Robb or Evan (report on products and comms update)
- Mira (report on stakeholder plan)
- Kate (report on tour plan)

Thanks,

Jon

----Original Appointment----From: Hockin, Amber PREM:EX
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 1:45 PM
To: Hockin, Amber PREM:EX; Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX; Robinson, Jon PREM:EX; Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX; Oreck, Mira PREM:EX; Humphrey, Brent PREM:EX; Gillezeau, Rob FIN:EX; Finn, Heather GCPE:EX; Lloyd, Evan GCPE:EX
Subject: Budget Steering Comm. Mtg
When: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 8:00 AM-8:30 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: Geoffs Office / Conf # Tel:^{s.15,s.17} / Participant code: ^{s.15,s.17} / Moderator code: ^{s.15,s.17}

Requested by Amber H & Jon R

Tel:s.15,s.17 Participant code: s.15,s.17 Moderator code: (Geoff or Amber)

Attendees; Geoff Amber Jon Sage Kate VMM Mira Rob Gillezeau Brent H Heather Finn Evan Lloyd or Robb Gibbs (if available)

Agenda:

Chairs of various budget groups report/update to Chief of staff:

- <u>Rob/Jon (report on final content)</u>
 <u>Heather/Brent</u>/Robb or Evan (report on products and comms update)
- Mira (report on stakeholder plan)
- Kate (report on tour plan)

| From: | Robinson, Jon PREM:EX |
|----------|-----------------------------------|
| Sent: | Friday, February 1, 2019 12:58 PM |
| То: | Wade, Debbie PREM:EX |
| Subject: | RE: Budget Steering Comm. mtg |

Hi Debbie,

This meeting should include the following people:

Geoff Amber Jon Kate VMM Mira Rob Gillezeau Brent H Heather Finn Evan Lloyd or Robb Gibbs

The agenda should include Chairs of various budget groups reporting out on activities:

- Rob/Jon (report on content)
- Heather/Brent (report on products and comms plan)
- Mira (report on stakeholder plan)
- Kate (report on tour plan)

Thanks, Jon

From: Wade, Debbie PREM:EX Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 1:47 PM To: Robinson, Jon PREM:EX <Jon.Robinson@gov.bc.ca> Subject: Budget Steering Comm. mtg

Hi Jon;

Amber asked me to touch base with you in regards to scheduling a Budget meeting asap. Do you mind touching base with me tomorrow and we discuss who should be involved, and try and get something scheduled for next week.

Thanks!

Debbie Wade Executive Coordinator to Geoff Meggs - Chief of Staff and Amber Hockin - Deputy Chief of Staff Office of the Premier 250-356-2785